From: Rick Mefford

Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2024 10:46 AM
To: Matt Martin

Cc: Kelly Deas; Robert Singletary
Subject: RE: GLPC cases for the month of May
Hey Matt

Inspections would only recommend 4 at the most the home is setup for a 3 bedroom. The office cannot be used as a
bedroom it has no emergency escape and rescue opening (window) in case of a fire. The dwelling will need to be
sprinkled by code. Thanks

From: Matt Martin <mImartin@valdostacity.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2024 9:59 AM

To: Rick Mefford <rmefford@valdostacity.com>
Subject: FW: GLPC cases for the month of May

From: Matt Martin

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2024 7:58 AM

To: Lauren Hurley <lhurley@valdostacity.com>; Margaret Torres <mtorres@valdostacity.com>; Benjamin O'Dowd
<bodowd@valdostacity.com>; Charles Clark <chclark@valdostacity.com>; Cindy Randall <crandall@valdostacity.com>;
Charles Nevlous <cnevlous@valdostacity.com>; Jason Barnes <jbarnes@valdostacity.com>; lames Allen Clinkscales
<jclinkscales@valdostacity.com>; J.D. Willis <jdwillis@valdostacity.com>; Leslie Manahan
<Ilmanahan@valdostacity.com>; Rick Mefford <rmefford @valdostacity.com>; Stephanie Blanton
<sblanton@valdostacity.com>; Kevin Jenkins <kjenkins@valdostacity.com>; Larry Ogden <logden@valdostacity.com>;
mrivera@sgre.us; kyle.coppage@dph.ga.gov

Cc: Richard Hardy <rhardy@valdostacity.com>; Catherine Ammons <cammons{@valdostacity.com>

Subject: GLPC cases for the month of May

ALL:

Attached for your review and comment is the monthly Case Memo and accompanying review packet for this month'’s
GLPC cases. | would appreciate receiving your comments (even if it’s “no comment”) by no later than Tuesday, May 7,
2024,

Matt Martin, AICP

Planning Director

City of Valdosta

PO Box 1125 Valdosta, GA 31603
Phone: (229) 259-3529



